
It’s Scottish Maths Week!  Alongside the rest of Scotland we participated 
in this national event.  We had the opportunity to play lots of maths shape 
and counting games on the interactive whiteboard.  We also used our I.T. 
skills to create and record our very own messages on chatterpix. A visit to 
see some horses in the field. Picking brambles led to discussion of berries 
that grow in the wild, highlighting the dangers. We were able to identify a 
variety that were not edible. A special maths focused book bug session this 
week with some special visitors from 


